
 

 

12th August, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

This is to bring to your notice that as of now, we have not had any terms 

of agreement or memorandum of understanding with the Summit Academy 

people regarding the coaching in various disciplines as mentioned in the 

Registration forms. 

So, we would ask you to please put on hold all your registration forms and 

payments etc.  

Thank you, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Br. Solomon Morris 

Principal. 

 

 

 

 

 

One thing you can be sure of: that whilst you work for God, whether you succeed or not, 

he will amply reward you.  Blessed Edmund Rice  
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